
   

 Year 3 Newsletter 
 

Ms Rayaz and myself would first of all like to wish you all a very Happy New Year and thank you 
for the lovely gifts we received at Christmas time. We hope you had a lovely festive time over the 
holidays.  
Mr Carr and Ms Rayaz 
 

Seesaw is your goto place for information about reading, safeguarding 
and other info.  We will update it on events that are happening or things 
you need to know about.  

If you have any worries or concerns, please speak to myself or Ms Rayaz.  

 

Our Learning JHeloourney 

The Learning Journey continues… 

The children made such an amazing start to year 3 and we 
are sure they will settle straight back in after the Christmas 
holidays.   We will be relaunching our homework pack on 
Seesaw now that we have returned.  Each week there will 

be a short English or Maths piece as well as a history or 
science piece.  There will also be a need to complete Reading 
plus, Timestable Rockstars and a weekly science assessment.  

Our library day will be Friday.   

 
What the children will be learning… 

The children will begin a new topic in History this term as we examine the 
Stone Age to Bronze Age period of our countries history.  In English we will, 
therefore, read Stone Age Boy.  Maths will see us begin to multiply and 
divide by 2 digit numbers before exploring measurement.   Science will 
begin looking at light, both natural and man made.  Computing lessons 
will explore digital media and Spanish will focus on the subject of Ancient 
Britains.  PE will see year 3 learn the skills necessary for invasion games.  
This term will also see the chance to take part in an after school Cooking 
Club run by C.H.E.F.F. In PSHE we will be examining ways that we can 
keep safe as well as discussing the dangers of alcohol and cigarettes. 

How can you help your child? 
Read as much as possible  - encourage the children to read anything: newspapers, comics, 
reading book, library books – ANYTHING.  Make sure that children attend school and are on 
time.  We did win the attendance cup a few times last term and we are greedy for more 
success.  Join us on Seesaw. Homework, messages and examples of the children’s work will be 
on there each week and it is so lovely to see what you are doing at home with your child too.  
Please make sure your child has a PE kit and brings it in on Thursdays.  

 


